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 What we are learning about: 
Numeracy 

In Number, Primary 1 will be continuing to focus on 

numbers between 0 and 20. We will be learning to use our 

knowledge of numbers to find 1 more and 1 less. We will 

be learning to name and describe various 2D shapes and 

3D objects. We will be able to cut an object in half and 

also match halves to make whole shapes. This term we will 

introduce money, the children will be learning to recognise 

the value of each coin. Please give your child as many 

opportunities to use money when visiting the shops. 

Literacy 

In Literacy, the children will continue to 

learn initial sounds and common words and 

apply these in Reading and Writing. When 

reading a story, we will be learning to retell 

the main events in our own words. Within 

Writing, we will be learning to have a go at 

our own sentences through personal and 

descriptive writing. We will also be looking at 

the skills of Short Talk in Listening and 

Talking. The children will be learning to 

introduce their topic of choice, give 

information and then finish their talk by 

answering questions from the audience. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing 
We are learning the importance of physical activity and keeping healthy. Within PE we will be 

focusing on Gymnastics and Dance where we will follow and create a series of dance steps. We 

will continue to look at emotions and explore different behaviours associated with each emotion.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Things to remember… 
 

Sounds & Words: We are learning new sounds and words every week, please continue to support your 

child in learning these as they will build a good foundation for reading and writing. 

 

PE: Our PE days are Tuesday and Wednesday. Please ensure that your child has a full Gym kit and no 

jewellery as due to Health and Safety reasons they will then not be able to take part.  

 

Home Learning: Your child should bring their Home Learning folder to school with them every Friday to 

allow time for folders to be updated and handed back out on a Monday. Home Learning is a mix of 

activities and reading from the Home Learning folder and activities on Seesaw. This is to ensure a 

variety of tasks to make Home Learning enjoyable for your child.  
 

Our Topic…. Throughout this term we will be discovering what Toys from the past were like. We will 

be looking at how toys have changed over the years – the types of toys children play with and the 

materials that they are made of. If you could discuss with you child what your favourite toy was when 

you were their age or send a picture of your favourite toy on Seesaw. 
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